INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625
SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Notice of Change to NOTICE FROM THE
Meeting Format BOARD OF EDUCATION

To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School District No. 625

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that starting with the Board of Education meetings
noticed for Tuesday, June 15, 2021, going-forward all Committee of the Board meetings,
Special meetings, and Regular meetings of the Board of Education will now be held

in-person at the District Administration Office at 360 Colborne Street.

All Board of Education members, School District staff, and members of the public who
attend meetings in-person must adhere to current guidelines from the Minnesota
Department of Health and the Centers for Disease Control with regard to wearing a face

covering and maintaining social distancing.

Committee of the Board meetings will begin at 4:30 p.m., and Regular meetings of the

Board of the Education begin at 6:05 p.m.

Because Committee of the Board meetings are now in person and available for the
public to attend, they will no longer be live streamed online, however audio recordings

will continue to be available after the meeting upon request. Regular meetings will



continue to be streamed online at www.spps.org/boe, as well as by tuning into Saint

Paul Cable Channel 16 (for cable subscribers; regular meetings only).

Dated: June 9, 2021

Jeanelle Foster

Chair, Board of Education
Independent School District No. 625
Saint Paul Public Schools



